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July 1, 2022 

Vicki and Gregory West 
239 Birch Ledge Road 
Bristol, VT 05443 

CERTIFIED MAIL 

And Via E-mail: vwest8271 l@icloud.com 

Dear Vicki and Greg West: 

Town of Bristol 
Town Administrator 

P.O. Box 249 
Bristol, VT 05443 

(802) 453-2410 ext. 22 
townadmin@bristolvt.org 

www.bristolvt.org 

The Bristol Police Department has received and responded to numerous complaints regarding an 
on-going problem with your dogs running at large and/or exhibiting aggression while on other 
people's properties. 

Police Chief Nason informed you back in March 2022 that your dogs need to be registered. To 
date, there is no current record of registration of any of the dogs in your name or at the current 
address. 

You have been informed on numerous occasions that dogs running at large and not being 
registered are in violation of the Bristol Dog Ordinance (attached/enclosed). You have already 
had one or more hearings before the Selectboard on these matters related to other occasions. 

This letter serves as official notice that a hearing has been scheduled with the Selectboard for 
Monday, July 11, 2022 in accordance with Section 125-9 of the Bristol Dog Ordinance. A copy 
of the agenda is enclosed. 

The Selectboard will consider penalties or other remedies under the Town of Bristol Dog 
Ordinance and State Statutes for failure to control and register your dogs. You will be provided 
an opportunity to provide testimony on the matter. 

s~~ 
Valerie Capels 
Town Administrator 

C: Bruce Nason, Bristol Police Chief: bruce.nason@vermont.gov 
Sharon Lucia, Bristol Town Clerk: clerk@bristolvt.org 

Encs. 


